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 United Nations Department for Economic and Social Affairs - Letter of Award 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sulaiman, 
 
 I am pleased to inform you that, following a favourable review of your application, you have been awarded the fellowship requested 
by your Government. 
 
 This fellowship is part of the world-wide technical cooperation programmes established by the United Nations to promote conditions 
of economic and social development in conformity with the United Nations Charter.  The award is made to enable you to go abroad for the 
purpose of improving your professional ability to discharge the duties and responsibilities which will be entrusted to you when you return to your 
country.  It implies acceptance of the conditions which United Nations fellowship holders are expected to meet, as specified in the attached form, 
which you should return with your signature. 
 
 It should be understood that every effort will be made to arrange this programme in the country indicated, but that this may not always 
be possible.  In any case, the taking up of your fellowship and the duration of training is conditional upon the availability of host facilities.  To 
provide the maximum opportunity for your acquiring the knowledge and skills which you are seeking abroad, the following programme is 
envisaged: 
 
 Field of Study:     Survey Sampling 
 
 Host Country(ies):  USA 
 
 Duration of Award:   1 June - 30 July  2001 
 
 The negotiation of this programme and the related administrative arrangements are the responsibility of the Training & Fellowships 
Section, Department for Economic and Social Affairs, United Nations Headquarters, DC1-Room 1212, New York, New York, 10017. 
 
 During the tenure of your fellowship, you will be paid specific allowances.  These allowances are intended to cover only the normal 
expenses which you will incur outside you home country and are not a substitute for any salary you may now be earning.  Detailed information 
regarding these allowances will be given to you in the Official Travel and Payment Instruction, which will be sent to you well in advance of your 
departure.  The United Nations will arrange for all travel connected with your fellowship.  You should not undertake any such travel until you 
have received specific instructions from the above-mentioned Office, which should be notified immediately of any circumstances which may 
affect your availability for study or training abroad. 
 
 I am confident that this fellowship will effectively help you to contribute to the development of your country. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Tom Rudi 
               Fellowship Officer 
 Training & Fellowships Section 
 Department for Economic and Social Affairs 
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